
ANTI-CATHOLIC BIAS IN SPORTS
NEWS STORY
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on an AP story
from yesterday about the 2012 European Soccer Championship:
 
Some  homosexual  Polish  soccer  fans  are  demanding  that  a
separate  seating  section  be  created  at  the  2012  European
Soccer  Championship  in  Poland;  they  claim  that  gays  and
lesbians  might  otherwise  be  subjected  to  harassment  and
violence. Their plea would be of no interest to the Catholic
League save for a comment made by the AP reporter who wrote
the story from Warsaw. 
 
The  following  is  a  direct  quote  from  the  news  story:
“Homophobia also remains deeply embedded in Poland because of
the legacy of communism which treated homosexuality as a taboo
and the teachings of the church in the predominantly Roman
Catholic country.”
 
Let’s follow the logic. Every world religion is either opposed
to homosexuality or takes no position on it; not one finds it
acceptable. So if being opposed to homosexuality makes one
phobic,  then  almost  the  entire  world  (throughout  all  of
history) suffers the same malady. Not only that, we are to
believe  that  the  problem  in  this  case  is  not  delirious
homosexuals  taking  up  the  cause  of  segregation,  it’s  the
Catholic Church’s teachings on sexual ethics.
 
How  about  adultery  and  incest—is  opposition  to  them  also
phobic? That such ideological nonsense can appear in a sports
article  in  a  prominent  media  outlet  shows  just  how  far
standards have fallen in journalism. It also shows how gay-
crazy and anti-Catholic many in the media have become. 
 
Contact  the  AP  Sports  Editor,  Ms.  Terry  Taylor:
trtaylor@ap.org
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